
 

 
 

  

 

 

February 21, 2025 

RE: NOTICE OF PRICE INCREASES 

 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

Due to recent price increases from the domestic steel mills, DCM Metal Corp is forced to 
announce a 10% increase on all products delivered on or after March 3, 2025, and an additional 
10% increase on all products delivered on or after April 1, 2025. 
 
DCM Metal Corp will honor any project quotations and will forward new price lists to reflect the 
increases. We will continue to keep you informed with any further developments. Please contact 
DCM if you require any additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
DCM Metal Corp  
  

DCM Metal Corp 
 

2156 City Line Rd 

Bethlehem, PA 

18017 

USA 

 

Tel: 610-871-8898 

www.dcm-metal.com  

   

 
 

  

 

 

 


